
PUBLIC NOTICE 

September 22, 2016 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Adjustment of the City of 

Lambertville has canceled it’s regular meeting for Thursday, September 29, 2016, at 7:30 

pm at the Justice Center, 25 South Union Street.  Our next meeting is scheduled for 

October 27, 2016. 

 

Crystal Lawton, Administrative Officer 


